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1. Context 

There is a dog walking area within the northern boundary of Kennington Park (owned by 

the London Borough of Lambeth).  As a result of the TWAO, this dog walking area would 

be temporarily relocated.  TfL has agreed a position with the London Borough of 

Lambeth (as owners of the Park).  

 

2. Proposed commitment 

TfL and the London Borough of Lambeth have agreed that TfL will fund the costs for 

Lambeth to: 

 temporarily relocate the current dog walking area to an area of the park adjacent to 

the Brixton Road (please see the map below); 

 maintain the temporary dog walking area;  

 relocate the dog walking area  to the current location, after the works; and 

 reinstate the temporary area.  

 

3. How the commitment will be secured 

TfL and the London Borough of Lambeth (as the owners of Kennington Park and 

authority responsible for the management of the park) are entering into a legal agreement 

which includes all points set out in 2 above. 

This legal agreement will form part of TfL’s contract documentation for construction of 

the railway and it will be a legal requirement for the contractor to comply with the 

provisions in this agreement.  
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Richard de Cani 

Director of Transport Strategy & Planning 

Transport for London 

 

For further information please refer to tfl.gov.uk/nle or click on the following links: 

 

 Factsheet D: Permanent shaft at Kennington Park (PDF 1.6MB). 
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